City OF NEWPORT BEACH

Public Works Department

Harbor Resources Division

October 17, 2013

Dear Tidelands User (residential piers, commercial piers and moorings),

During the recent discussion on pier rental charges last winter, the City Council made a commitment
to take a look back in mid-2013 and to review the implementation process that the City undertook for
the residential and commercial piers as well as for the moorings. Specifically, the City Council is
interested in the public feedback staff received during this process.

In August 2013, City staff held two workshops to listen to the public’s feedback then summarize
those comments so they may be presented to the City Council in the near future. Those
summarized comments are posted here:

http://mww.newportbeachca.gov/index.aspx?page=2166

On November 12, the City Council will be reviewing these comments at an afternoon Study Session.
No decisions will be made at this meeting. Rather, it is a time for the City Council to listen to the
public for additional feedback, and if necessary, make adjustments to the program at a later date.
You are invited to attend this Study Session at:

November 12, 2013
Civic Center Council Chambers
100 Civic Center Dr.
Newport Beach, CA 92660
Time (To be determined — usually 3:30 or 4:00)

Agenda with staff report and meeting time will be posted the prior week here:

http://www.newportbeachca.gov/index.aspx?page=703

If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me
directly at cmiller@newportbeachca.gov or (949) 644-3043.

Respectfully, .
J iV M/AW

Chris Miller
Harbor Resources Manager

829 Harbor Island Drive, Newport Beach, CA 92660
www.newportbeachca.gov (949) 644-3034



